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Rebecca Murray

From: Jenny Lapham
Sent: Thursday, 17 December 2020 04:05 p.m.
To:
Subject:  Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act Request 1987. 

 
Dear  
 
I refer to your request below relating to regional aviation relevant investments and funding. 
 
I advise that Dunedin International Airport has no record of receiving investment or funding from either local or 
central government.  
 
If you have any questions you are welcome to contact the CEO of Dunedin International Airport, Mr Richard Roberts. 
 
Regards 
 
 
Jennifer Lapham 
Governance Support Officer 
Civic  

P 03 477 4000 | E Jenny.Lapham@dcc.govt.nz  
Dunedin City Council, 50 The Octagon, Dunedin 
PO Box 5045, Dunedin 9054 
New Zealand 
www.dunedin.govt.nz 
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